Study Check Inholland

You will get acquainted with lecturers and/or students from the degree programme. We
hope you get a good impression of the match between you and the degree programme. You
will receive the final study choice recommendation from our Central Student Administration via
email. More information about the Study Check can also be found at inholland.nl/
studiekeuzecheck. Which steps you must take after completing the Study Check is explained

Study Check completed:
@ you and the degree

programme are a match
If you are a match (possibly with points

requiring attention), you can start the
degree programme in September.

Study Check completed:
@ you and the degree pro-

gramme are not a match
If you and the degree programme are not
a match, you will likely be disappointed. Just
remember that the Study Check is intended
to make you aware of your study choice
before you start a degree programme, to
ensure your choice is in line with your skills,
wishes and expectations. If you are not a
match, there are two possibilities:

1. You are not a match and you
registered before 1 May
The study choice recommendation you
received is not binding. You can start the
degree programme of your choice in
September. We do, however, recommend
you consider your choice carefully and why
you are not a match.

2. You are not a match and you
registered after 1 May
In many cases, the study choice recommen-
dation you received will be binding. Go to
inholland.nl/studiekeuzecheck to find out more
about the conditions. This means that you
cannot start the degree programme of your
choice. During the Study Check, the lecturer
explained why you were not a match.

If you like, you can request a meeting at the Study Advice Centre to assist you in
choosing a different degree programme. The contact details can be found at
inholland.nl/studiekeuzeadviescentrum.

Before you can start the degree programme, you must first meet all of the enrolment
requirements. An up-to-date overview of the enrolment requirements that apply to you
can be found in Selfservice (studentportal.inholland.nl) and in the Inholland Iris app.
Make sure you meet all of the applicable conditions as soon as possible.

If you have any questions about your registration or admission, please contact
the Central Student Administration by telephone on 023 522 3228 or by sending
a WhatsApp message to 06 - 2111 5555 or an email to csa@inholland.nl.

We wish you the best of luck and look forward
to seeing you at the end of August!






